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What We Are Learning! 

We had a great week back from our Fall Break. 

The littles seemed so happy to be back with 

their friends. We have been learning about the 

Season of Advent (December 3rd is the first 

Sunday of Advent), how we will be waiting, 

preparing, and getting ready for Christmas. We 

made our own Advent Wreaths with our 

handprints and colored an Advent Ornament. 

We worked on the letter Q with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We rotated through several 

alphabet and science centers during center 

time and played color and shape Bingo. We 

continue to practice name writing and cutting 

and gluing skills. Fr. Robert talked with us 

about our virtue of gratitude and all the things 

we are thankful for.  

 

Upcoming Events 

Dec.  2 – Christmas Parade 5:15 pm 

Dec. 13 – Christmas Program 6:30 pm                            

Dec. 15 – Movie Night in the gym 6:00 pm                            

Dec. 20 – Christmas Party/1:00 pm dismissal                            

Dec. 20 – Christmas Holiday begins                

Jan.   4 – Classes resume for students  

 

Show and Tell will be Wednesday, December 

6th.  

 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

G and continue talking about Advent. 

 

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Vivian                                   

Tuesday – Alden                                     

Wednesday – Bennett                                             

Thursday – Olivia  

 Friday – Blakely  

 

 

 
 Notes 

 Last chance to order Scholastic books for Christmas is Tuesday, December 5th. 

 Our class Christmas Party will be on the morning of Wednesday, December 20th. We will need 

unfrosted sugar cookies, icing , sprinkles, (all peanut free), plates and napkins, plastic knives, and 

juice. Please send in a wrapped children’s book (around $5) and we will have a gift exchange. Our 

Prayer Partner Mrs. Hipsher will be sending in stockings for the littles and if you would like to  

send in candy or treats (all peanut free) to help fill them that would be great. If you are able to 

help with any of the above items, have any fun games, crafts, or ideas for the pary, or would like 

to join us (and have the Child Protection Training) please let me know. 
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